
C.M.E.F Trust Pre-Primary School – Mumbai 

Nursery  

Circular No: 006/2023-24                            27th March, 2023.  

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings to all ! 

 
It is a great pleasure to announce that the school will begin for your ward from 29th 

March 2023. 

 
The school will leave at 10:30 a.m. for the following days: 

 29th March 2023 

 31st March 2023 

 3rd April 2023 

Thereafter the school regular school timings will apply that is 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 
30th March and 4th April, 2023 will be holidays for the students on account of Ram 

Navmi and Mahavir Jayanti respectively. 

 

Thank You. 
 

 

Ms. G. Mathias 
Co-ordinator 
 
 


